
PAUL SHAFER 
3RD DISTRICT MICHIGAN 

COMMITTEE ON 
ARMED SERVICES 

CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 

March 10, 1950. 

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles 
Federal Eeserve Board 
Washington, D. C. 

My dear Mr. Eccles: 

This w i l l acknowledge receipt of your le t ter of 
March 7, in reply to my address of Fe"bruaiy 21. I am giving 
i t say closest consideration and w i l l "be glad to reply in a 
few days, following an out-of-town t r ip . 

Sincerely, 
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